CITY OF PATERSON
ADDENDUM #1

Marketing of Dual Stream Class-A Recyclable Materials
RFP NO. 2024-27

On Monday, December 16, 2024 a Pre-Proposal Meeting was held in the City of Paterson in order
to address concerns that potential proposers may have with regard to the aforementioned proposal.
During the course of this conference, several questions were raised and received.

The addendum notes the changes to the RFP documents as originally issued.

Contents of the addenda will be emailed to all participating vendors.

Maria Calderon, QPA
Assistant Purchasing Agent



